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* * TECHNICAL INFORMATION NOTICE * * 
 

 

DATE:   June 15, 2015 
 

TO:  Mitsubishi Motors US and Puerto Rico Dealer Principals, Service Managers, and 

Parts Managers 
 

RE:   Raider Driver Side Frontal Air Bag Inflator Safety Recall – Notice To Stop Use - 

P/N CBRZP401AA  
 

TIN NO.  TIN-15-SR-007-A 
 

 
AFFECTED VEHICLES: Certain 2006 to 2009 Raiders  

PURPOSE 

Pursuant to a Defect Information Report that TK Holdings Inc. (Takata) submitted to the National 
Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), Service Campaign SC-14-005REVII – Raider Driver 

Side Air Bag Inflator – Special Service Campaign – Revised, has been (1) upgraded to a Safety 

Recall, and (2) will now include 2006 – 2009 Raiders – the geographic scope remains national. All 
Raiders affected by the previous Special Service Campaign are affected by this new Safety Recall.   

The replacement air bag kit (p/n CBRZP401AA) you have been using to perform the Special Service 

Campaign has been determined by Takata to be defective.  As a result, effective immediately, do 

not install p/n CBRZP401AA on any vehicles that have campaign C1415R open on the 

Warranty Superscreen.  Installation of p/n CBRZP401AA into any vehicle is now illegal.  

A replacement inflator part sourced from a different supplier will be made available for order in the 
next few days.  When this new inflator part becomes available, you will receive the new part number 
for this part along with instructions how to return any p/n CBRZP401AA currently in your inventory.  
Again, it is imperative that you discontinue installation of p/n CBRZP401AA on any vehicle.  

Those vehicles that already received p/n CBRZP401AA under the Special Service Campaign, will be 
recalled again under the new Safety Recall in order to receive the new replacement inflator part 
sourced from a different supplier.  

If campaign C1415R was performed on any vehicle prior to receipt of this notice, please enter 

the claim in the Warranty system by June 22, 2015 to be appropriately reimbursed.  Repairs 

made after June 16, 2015 using p/n CBRZP401AA may not be eligible for reimbursement.   

MMNA expects to provide the Recall Campaign Bulletin outlining the repair procedure on MEDIC and 
MDL in the next few days.  An ATIN will be distributed once this recall campaign (SR-15-007) is 
officially launched.  Using the new replacement inflator part, please perform this Safety Recall on 
affected vehicles that display campaign C1507R as open on the Warranty Superscreen. 

In the event you receive any direct customer inquiries regarding this issue, please refer them to the 
MMNA Customer Relations Hotline at (888) 648-7820. 

 

   

 

IMPORTANT 
Affected new or used inventory vehicles must be repaired before the vehicle is 

delivered.  Dealers must check their inventory vehicles’ VINs on the Warranty Super 

Screen to verify whether the vehicle is involved in this recall campaign.  It is a 

violation of Federal law for a dealer to deliver a new motor vehicle or any new or used 

item of motor vehicle equipment (including a tire) covered by the notification under a 

sale or lease until the defect or noncompliance is remedied. 
 


